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Art on the Green 2024: Celebrating Creativity and Community

Frankfort, IL — June 9, 2024 — The Frankfort Arts Association is excited to
announce the return of Art on the Green, scheduled to take place at Breidert
Green in historical downtown Frankfort on Sunday, June 9, 2024, from 9:00 AM -
3:00 PM . This beloved annual event will showcase a vibrant collection of artwork
from talented local and regional artists.
This year's festival will feature an array of art forms including paintings, ceramics,
photography, and jewelry. Live orchestral music and a children's activity area will
also be part of the event.
“We are proud to host Art on the Green once again, offering artists a platform to
display their work and actively fostering the cultural vibrancy of our community,”
says Christina Cooley, President of Frankfort Arts Association.
The event is free and open to the public, inviting everyone to explore the creativity
on display. For more details, visit www.frankfortarts.org/art-on-the-green.

About the Frankfort Arts Association
The Frankfort Arts Association is dedicated to enhancing the community through
creation, education, promotion, and appreciation of the arts.


